
The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall, Ripley 
Derbyshire DE5 3RS 

T: 0300 122 6000 
F: 0300 122 7797 

E: pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk

XXXX

 3rd June 2020 

Dear Sir 

Ref:  – Vetting System including Support and Maintenance 

With reference to the above contract, I would like to exercise the options to extend this 
contract as provided by the original agreement with the extension period ending on 10th 
April 2022. 

Pricing for the extension period will be in accordance with quotation 16002 dated 16th April 
2020, and the service levels and terms and conditions which form the existing contract.  

I would be grateful if you could please confirm receipt of this letter and acknowledge the 
extension by e-mailing the Procurement Team – xxxxxx

Yours faithfully, 

Hardyal Dhindsa  
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 

mailto:procurement@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk



